
Dear customer,

It is with great pleasure that we share with you our new graphic identity. It is part of our history and it is an

open invitation to maintain your trust, and for a long time….

The storyline that characterizes us since our beginning, becomes more flexible in order to express the

discretion, the flexibility and the simplicity that lie at the heart of our approach. The edges round in order to

reflect the friendly atmosphere in which we have the pleasure of welcoming you.

More than ever, we can walk you through your projects and provide you with our expertise and our

imagination in accordance with your constraints.

This new visual will be translated soon in our mails and communication. In the weeks to come, a new

website will be launched. Needless to say that you will be the first to be informed.

As we have already announced you via previous communication, the year 2016 will be an important year

for tax consult.

We are delighted to share this with you!

The Partners


